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Neodesha, Kansas 

January 13, 2025 

The Board of Commissioners were scheduled to meet in regular session at 2:00 p.m., on Monday, January 

13, 2025, in the Commission Room at City Hall conducting the meeting by live streaming with Zoom.  Commissioner 

Banzet being the only Governing Body member present called the meeting to order.   

Commissioner Banzet recognized and announced there was no quorum to conduct the regularly scheduled 

meeting. 

At 2:02 p.m. the meeting was adjourned. 

 

 

 

 

  

/s/ Duane Banzet 

ATTEST:  Duane Banzet, Commissioner 

   

/s/ Stephanie Fyfe   

Stephanie Fyfe, City Clerk   

 

 


